November 6, 2013

Dr. Jeanette Mitchell

C/o Charter School Review Committee
200 East Wells Street, City Hall
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Dear Dr. Mitchell:

| am writing to notify the Charter School Review Committee of Quest's decision not to move
forward with opening a charter school. Our board determined that our time and resources are
better spent improving schools we are already invoived with.

We request that the CSRC accept our withdrawal as an approved applicant.

Sincerely,

—<yé 7 St

Howard L. Fuller Ph.D.



